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Key LSA activities and initiatives included: 
 

 LSA has been focusing on engaging members through our speaker series and social 
events (building tours and mixers). 

 We host two lecture series a year for members and the public, held at Museum London.  
The events are well attended. The fall series included:  

 Simon Scott, architectural photographer. He had an exhibition West Vancouver 
Art Museum.  He is well known for he photographed numerous buildings, homes 
and interiors, including the work of renowned Canadian architect Arthur Erickson 
Over the last three decades. 

 Documentary on Eero Saarinen titled "The Architect Who Saw the Future." 

 Documentary titled "A Convenient Truth - Urban Solutions from Curitiba Brazil." 

 We are aiming to refresh our website to have a mobile format and to improve 
communicating events and news. We are excited for the OAA website refresh and are 
looking forward to leveraging that. 

 We are aiming to engage local interns, and we are planning on holding social 
events/meetings for interns in the new year. The OAA initiative to engage local societies 
and the schools of architecture is welcome news and LSA is keen to participate. 

 We are on the lookout for ConEd opportunities, we are in discussions with ProDem on a 
potential risk management session this spring. 

 We have started collaborating with WRSA by sharing some event announcements, and 
we are looking for other opportunities. We will be similarly reaching out to GVSA in the 
new year. 

 City of London has been making progress on improving SPA process through Six Sigma 
Lean initiatives; this work is in its early stages, and several LSA members are engaged 
with SPA renewal.  
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